Zoning Administrator
Department of Urban Development City of Portland
389 Congress Street Portland, Maine 04101

Re: Wayne Douglas, Home Occupation Request

Dear Zoning Administrator:

GPM has read and understood Mr. Douglas' request for a home occupation and considers it an
acceptable use provided he remain within the grounds stipulated in his letter and in compliance with all
applicable laws and codes. We thus grant our permission to Mr. Douglas to purvey goods from his
apartment in the manner described and in accordance with all laws and codes. GPM reserves the right
to revoke this permission in the event that Mr. Douglas' work should ever become a nuisance, interfere
with the peaceful enjoyment of his neighbors, loose compliance, or be deemed by us as an

unacceptable use residential dwelling.
We wish Mr. Douglas the best of luck in his enterprise.

Sincerely,
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Tim Gebh"ardt

Gebhardt Property Management




